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Dear Parents/ Carers,
Congratulations to this week’s Merit Award winners, Maths Masters, Star Writers and Reading Champions of the week. This week’s theme was ‘Children who know and show what makes a good relationship’.
	Class
	Gold
	Silver
	Bronze 
	Maths Masters of the week
	Star Writer of the week
	Reading Champion of the week

	Rec
	Savannah S-v Z
Samuel G
	Isaac J
Evie McQ
	Willow Taylor
Ellis M-D
	Billy W
Ava K
	Bodhi G
Eva H
	Charlie P
Ava P

	Year 1
	Tommy N
Emilia H
	Thea W
David U
	Eleanor C
April R
	Isabella O
Myles R
	Harrison P
Noah F
	Ellis C
Bo I

	Year 2
	Dexter F
Oscar O’N
	Clara J
Stanley O
	Lauren M
Jake H
	Betsy B
Bella B
	Joseph F
Charlie H
	Scarlett F
Sienna K

	Year 3
	Rory C
Olivia-Rose C
	Sam B
Oscar S
	Ruby F
Annalise S
	Ruby R
Tyler B
	Jacob R
Phoebe M
	Heath C
Elliott B

	Year 4
	Isabella B
Maddie S
	William L
Layla L
	Connie E
Emily E
	Bailey H
Henry T
	Phoebe S
Leah K
	Ty H
Ty N

	Year 5
	Olivia H
Leah M
	Dastan D
Charlie M
	Emily G 
Trisden L
	Ava F
Aisla-Mae P
	Cameron J
Caiden R
	Frankie D
Amelia P


Overall winners are Dahl and they’ve had today as a non-uniform day.
Whit Holiday
Please be reminded that school is now closed for two weeks. School reopens on Monday 13th June, at normal times.

Year 2 Trip
The Year 2 trip takes place on the first day back after the half term, Monday 13th June.

School Dinners
On return after the break (week commencing Monday 13th June) it will be ‘Week 3’ of the school dinner menu. A copy of the menu can be found on the school website. 

Young Voices
On Wednesday, the choir went to 'Young Voices' at the Manchester AO Arena. The children sang their hearts out and it was an unforgettable experience! To perform in a choir of thousands was a real privilege and the children enjoyed every second of it. They were an absolute pleasure to take on this trip and made the staff very proud with their enthusiasm, behaviour, and passionate singing...and dancing! The children have shown such commitment by attending choir every Monday after school and we are grateful to the Young Voices team for creating an experience for the children that they will never forget.

Jubilee Celebrations

We have had a wonderful week of jubilee celebrations in school! We began the week with an assembly to learn about why we are celebrating the Queen's Platinum Jubilee next week and why it's such an historic occasion. 

In class, the children continued to learn about the Queen and this special anniversary. They have completed wonderful artwork, Design Technology and PSHCE work making links to our British values. The children have also written about their hopes and dreams for our world for the forthcoming 70 years. Their work has been displayed along the path at the front of school to create our very own Lowton West's ‘Path of Hope’, just like the 'River of Hope' that is displayed along The Mall at the front of Buckingham Palace. We hope you have enjoyed reading our children's hopes as you have walked on the front path.

In addition to this, we had a special jubilee lunch on Tuesday. The children sat together outside in the sunshine and enjoyed listening to music whilst wearing red, white and blue. In the afternoon each class entertained the rest of the school with a song taken from each of the decades that Queen Elizabeth has reigned. For example, in Year 1 the children performed 'I'm a believer' by the Monkees to mark the 1970s. We all had a fabulous day! Please look out for photographs of our jubilee celebrations on the school website. Thank you to Mrs Meighen, History Subject Leader, for organizing the event and to all of the staff and children who made the celebrations a great success this week!
Thank you to the Friends Association
We would like to thank the Friends Association for purchasing the commemorative Jubilee coins for all of the children in school.
After/Before-School Clubs
Reception Multi Skills Clubs, weekly for five weeks:

· Class 1 Wednesday 15th June (collect at 4:15pm from classroom).
· Class 2 Friday 17th June (collect at 4:15pm from classroom).
Best wishes,

Mrs J. Westhead

Headteacher        
